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Regulation Small Business Impact Statement 

 
 

Section 15 of Article 15 of the Nevada Constitution requires the Legislature to provide for a State merit 
system governing the employment of employees in the Executive Branch of State government and in 
1969 the Legislature provided for such in NRS 284. Additionally, NRS 284.013 provides limitations to 
which employees of the Executive Branch are covered by NRS 284.  NRS 284.065 authorizes the 
Human Resources Commission to adopt regulations to carry out the provisions of this chapter. 
 
Due to the limitations of the Nevada State Constitution and NRS 284, the Division of Human Resource 
Management staff has determined that the adoption of this proposed regulation does not affect small 
businesses, impose a significant economic burden on small businesses, nor will it restrict the formation, 
operation or expansion of small business. This regulation only impacts employees moving into the 
nonclassified, classified, or unclassified service of the Executive Branch.  
 
A concerted effort was made to determine any economic burden.  The Department has relied on the 
expert knowledge of Department staff.  The regulation solely addresses pay for government employees 
so the impact is solely on government employees and agencies and no small business will be affected. 
 
I certify that to the best of my knowledge or belief, a concerted effort was made to determine the impact 
of the proposed regulation on small business and that the information contained in this statement was 
prepared properly and is accurate. 
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